
Notice of Public Hearing to Adopt the Monterey Peninsula, Carmel Bay, and South 

Monterey Bay Integrated Regional Water Management Plan Update 

On September 16, 2019, the Monterey Peninsula Water Management District, in accordance with 

the requirements in the Department of Water Resources 2016 Integrated Regional Water 

Management Grant Program Guidelines, will conduct a public hearing titled, Consider Adoption 

of the Monterey Peninsula, Carmel Bay, and South Monterey Bay Integrated Regional Water 

Management Plan Update. The public hearing will begin at 7 pm in the MPWMD Conference 

room at 5 Harris Court, Building G, Monterey CA, 93940.   The report can also be viewed on 

the District’s web site at https://www.mpwmd.net/regulations/public-notices/public-hearings/.  

Your comments on the report are welcome.  Submit written comments to the Monterey Peninsula 

Water Management District, P.O. Box 85, Monterey, CA 93942, or 5 Harris Court, Bldg. G, 

Monterey CA, 93940.  You may also fax comments to 831-644-9560 or email them to 

arlene@mpwmd.net or mhamilton@mpwmd.net.  Written comments should be received by 3 PM 

on September 9, 2019, if copies are to be distributed at the meeting.   Oral comments will be 

received during the September 16, 2019 public hearing. 
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